










Oklahoma Sonography Society

Cordially invites you to attend a discussion on:

Working Ergonomically: Sonographers are Worth the Investment!

&
Performing Common Neonatal Sonograms for Those Who in a Non-Pediatric Setting

Presented by:

Robin White
Tuesday January 26th, 2021
6:15 pm – Meeting opens
Announcements/Speaker
2 CME

Location:

Your computer/device
Annual OSS Membership Dues
Sonographer $20; Student $0

Facebook: 

https://fb.me/e/3gud8gv1k 

Email: oksonographysociety@gmail.com
Website: http://oklahomasonographysociety.org
